
  COUNCIL MEETING 

21 September 2017  

GATESHEAD METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

Councillor S Craig will move the following motion: 

Gateshead Council notes that the Eve Trew School of Dance celebrates its 60th 

Anniversary this month. 

Countless thousands of Gateshead children and generations of families have 
benefitted from the School’s work since it began in 1957. 

The Eve Trew School of Dance has and continues to make significant contributions 
to the cultural and artistic life of the borough and is an institution of which we are all 
rightly proud. 

We hereby record our congratulations on this marvellous achievement to Eve Tre 
MBE and all those who have worked with her for the past 60 years. 

We call upon the Council’s Communications Team to promote this anniversary and 
upon the Borough’s MPs to put down an Early Day Motion in recognition. 
 
 
Proposed by:  Councillor S Craig 
 
Seconded by: Councillor M Brain 
Supported by: Councillor S Hawkins 
   Councillor D Duggan 
    
 


